070907

To: Stan Rickard, Director of Public Works

From: | John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor %)

Date: December 20, 2001

Subject: Pleasant Lane School — No Parking Signage on Charlotte

During construction on Pleasant Ln., “No Parking” signs were installed on Charlotte to
improve traffic flow. The “No Parking” signage was installed on the east and west sides
of Charlotte from Pleasant Ln. to 150 feet south. Now that construction is complete the
need for 150 foot “No Parking” zone is no longer needed. A shorter “No Parking” zone
will keep the intersection clear and provide good visibility for children crossing at the
intersection.

I would recommend installing “No Parking” signage on the east and west side of
Charlotte from the south curb line on Pleasant to a point 50 feet south.

cc: Rick Stoderstrom, Trustee, District 6
Steven Sebby, Trustee, District 4
Mr. Mike Wolatz, 361 N. Charlotte St.
Transportation and Safety Committee



